
From: LIPP  
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2016 6:11 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty 
Subject: TAC 
 
Good evening, 
 
I hope all is well, and you enjoyed your holiday season. 
 
I want to let you know that I am planning on resigning as a member of CAC and I will 
need someone from TAC to replace me.  
 
Best wishes in the new year. 
 
Regards, 
Amir Farahi  
 


